

at GPO, should be in 653 fields but terms are coming from authors are

b)

7) New Business

- a) Discussion of GODORT's Equity, Diversity, and Inclusion draft document (<https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Q4J1EPYXCRvoX7qFeO63L3FvjCBo6CewXplypve7Asc/edit>) and statement (https://docs.google.com/document/d/108_HQXYEQMwoCPbT_dNpXfAOupYGpDeltZ9RJ4CodT8/edit) and feedback from GODORT Ad Hoc Committee. Should have discussion of this for links to the LibGuides. Andrea Morrison encourages all to read the documents. Bernadine Abbott Hoduski says all need to provide feedback. Discussion to continue at the next meeting.
 - i) Recommended that the Cataloging Committee discuss issues of equity, diversity, and inclusion (EDI) related to the ethics of cataloging, metadata description, and changing subject vocabularies. All GODORT groups should seek to include EDI topics related to their activities.
 - b) DttP article on cataloging trends – proposed by Andrea Morrison. Moved to next meeting.
 - c) Other? - Bernadine Abbott Hoduski asked to not bring sensitive issues directly to Congress - should contact LOC and GPO first, for example the question of “Illegal aliens”. Leave it to the implementing agency.
- 8) Motion to adjourn by Committee member, Simon Healey seconded, adjourned 2:05 PM. Minutes taken by Andie Craley and edited by Andrea Morrison.